## **Stanton Township Board**

## January 8, 2025

## **Budget Workshop Meeting Minutes**

Supervisor Marty Rajala called the Budget Workshop Meeting to order at 6:15PM at the Stanton Township Hall with the Pledge of Allegiance. Board Members present: Trustee/Mark Haataja, Trustee/Jim Heinonen, Supervisor Marty Rajala, Treasurer/Lori Anderson and Clerk/Tina Hatman.

The board revisited the General Fund Budget. It was discussed to allocate \$100,000 of one of our CD's for the proposed Child's Park off of Coles Creek Road. Lori also noted that \$300,000 of the township's CD's monies are allocated to proposed projects.

Lori <u>motioned</u> to amend and correct the budgets for all funds in the 2024-2025 fiscal/budget year. See attached amendments and corrections for clerical errors and mis-categorized items. **2nd** by Marty. All in favor. **Approved Unan**.

After discussion and consideration the 2025-2026 General Fund Budget was completed and is ready to be approved at the Budget Hearing.

Lori motioned to adjourn at 7:38PM. 2nd by Jim. All in favor. Approved Unan.

Submitted by: \_\_\_\_\_\_ Tina Hatman, Clerk

Approved by: \_\_\_\_\_\_ Marty Rajala, Supervisor